
CHURCH OF THE ASSUMPTION & ST. JAMES CLAREGALWAY 

       

CHRISTMAS 2020 
  

 Covid 19 restrictions strictly limit the numbers 

participating in religious services to 50 persons or less. 
  

 Our legal, moral and social obligations require us to abide by these 

regulations. 
  

 Since the Christmas demand greatly exceeds our Covid 19 capacity 

a system of Mass Tickets has been introduced for Masses. 
  

 You are invited to apply for a Mass Ticket 

if you intend to participate at Mass during this time. 
   

 Please fill in the Application Form overleaf. 
  

 You are asked to nominate three possible Masses 

at which you are able to participate. 
   

 Every effort will be made to assign a Mass Ticket to you  

for ONE of these Masses. 
   

 You can apply for up to THREE Mass Ticket for a nominated Mass 

but each Mass Ticket recipient MUST be from the same household. 
 

 Applications MUST be returned by 5pm on Thursday, December 17
th

. 
Return to: LETTER BOX -PARISH OFFICE 

       

 You will be contacted (text/email) by 5pm on Monday, December 21
st

 

if we have been successfully able to assign a Mass Ticket to you. 
 

 Arrangements to collect your Mass Ticket will be made at this time. 
 

In such unprecedented times, no system can successfully assign our very limited space 
to all those who will want to participate at Christmas Mass. 

After much consideration, conversation and research 
our Covid 19 Committee and I have decided that 

this system is genuinely the fairest and best we can do. 
Please be patient and understanding with our staff, with us and with each other. 

Go mbeirimíd beo le Nollag 2021, le cúnamh Dé. 
 

Ian  


